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 VOLUNTEERS NEEDED for
The Memory Study
 
We are looking for volunteers to complete a survey on autobiographical memory. As a participant in this survey, you would be asked to recall some memories from your own life and answer a few questions about them. 
The study will take approximately 10 minutes for you to complete and you can complete it online. In appreciation of your time, you will receive an individually wrapped candy or a pen.
 
If you are interested, please email or call Dr. Jane Doe
janedoe@queensu.ca 
613-533-6000 x 12345
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